
 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                         January 17, 2021 

Please Pray for… All who have died these past weeks. 
We pray that they will rest in the Lord’s peace.                                                            
Those who are sick in the hospital or recovering  
Margaret Konkol, David Cameron, LuAnn Trigo,  
Mary Sadusky, Sr. Helena Burns, Matt Thorng,      
John Brennan , Kathleen Bowen, Bill McComas,    
Laura Wyne, Donna Parent, Mike Luszey,                       
Brenda Dragon, Jackie Gablaski, Diane Cyr 

Weekly Collection                        

January 9 & 10              $     5,454.00 

Income YTD                       $ 105,206.00 

Budget  YTD                      $  110,200.00 

Over/(Under)                    $  (4,994.00) 

Thank you for your continued generosity.                                    

If you are mailing your offering, our mailing address is                    

46 Maple Street       

   Candle Intentions              

Sacred Heart of Jesus are burning                           
“In Memory of Flannery O’Connor                                   
by Dr. Timothy Hoffman.”                             

Mary’s Candles are burning                                        
“In Honor of all Missing Children                                 
by Dr. Timothy Hoffman.” 

Please pray for these special intention               
Contact the parish office if you would like to 
sponsor candles in memory of a loved one or for 
a special intention.  

Pro-Life Corner - Word of Life                       
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities      

“Living the Gospel of Life”                                                               
“There is such a wide spectrum of issues involving the 

protection of human life and the promotion of human 

dignity. Good people frequently disagree on which 

problems to address, which policies to adopt and how 

best to apply them. But for citizens and elected officials 

alike, the basic principle is simple: We must begin with 
a commitment never to intentionally kill, or collude in 
the killing, of any innocent human life, no matter how 
broken, unformed, disabled or desperate that life may 
seem. In other words, the choice of certain ways of 

acting is always and radically incompatible with the 

love of God and the dignity of the human person 

created in His image.” 

First Saturday Mass Eucharistic Exposition   

Suspended until further notice due to social                           
distancing  restrictions currently in place.   

Please wear a mask that covers your 
nose and mouth while attending Mass.                                   

Enter the church through the front entrance on 

Church St. or use the elevator if needed.                               
Follow instructions posted for seating, receiving 

communion and exiting the church.                                

Please maintain a 6 foot distance from others.                                                               

Baskets are located at the exits of the church for 

offering envelopes & donations. The church and the 
bathrooms are cleaned after each Mass.                                                                                       

With Safety precautions in place during 

Mass, we are in need of help!                                                                   
Ushers– greet people at door, help with 

seating and hand sanitize at Communion.                                                                        
Cleaners-no more than 15 minutes after 

Mass to help sanitize surfaces.                     
HELP STOP THE SPREAD !                                                          
Volunteer to help!  Please see Ken.           

Please, NO social gatherings in the church 
after Masses. 

          Parish and Faith Formation Offices                                       
Located at 46 Maple Street. Office hours are 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday  9am-4pm.   

OFFICE CLOSED ON MONDAY, JANUARY 18TH        
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Contact Information:  

Parish Office: Michele Bouvier 508-885-3111 Ext.103 

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director of  
Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105 

Faith Formation Email: ksullivan@mqrparish.org  

Please be advised the Parish Office is closed to 
the public until further notice. All phone 
messages and emails left for the office will be 
returned. For the bulletin visit our parish 
website at www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation                                
“Please, thank you and sorry 
are words that open up the 
road to a good family life.”                                                                                               

When we learn to be kind, 
gracious and forgiving in our 
homes, it makes it easier for us be kind, gracious and 
forgiving in our schools, jobs, and communities.                              
The world needs more kindness, more graciousness                         
and more forgiveness!                                                                                      
Let our families be examples of these!                                                                                       
Explore together as a family what other words of wisdom 
and faith Pope Francis shares with us to strengthen our 
families. 

 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                         January 17, 2021 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, January 16 
4:30 pm   John Mitchell (2nd Anniv.) by  His Wife 

Sunday, January 17    
8:00 am    Zachary M. Hare  by Barbara Hodgerney 
10:15 am  Lucille Gilman (7th Anniv.) by The Family 
12:00 pm  Roberts Family Baptism                  
Monday, January 18 
8:00 am    George Hoffman, Jr.   
                  by His Brother Dr. Timothy Hoffman 
Tuesday, January 19 

8:00 am    Thomas Hopkins  by The Family 

Wednesday, January 20 
8:00 am    Laura Simoneau  by Nancy 

Thursday, January 21 
8:00 am    George E. Healy  by His Daughters 
Friday, January 22 
8:30am    Mass, St. John the Baptist, East Brookfield               
7:00 pm   Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn  Children 

Saturday, January 23 
4:30 pm    Francis Moreau, Sr.  by Daughter Louise 
Sunday, January 24 
 8:00 am    For those who are sick with Covid 19 
10:15 am   George & Marie White  by Their Family 

MQR Food Pantry-                              
Our Food Pantry is open on Thursday 

each week from 10:30am –12:30 pm and 

is serving anyone who needs help with 

food. Please follow the instructions from 

our pantry volunteers.  Please be patient 

as many people are being served.                     

January 21-29, 2021                               

9 Days For Life is a novena for 
the protection of human life. 
Each day’s intention is 
accompanied by a sort reflection 
and suggested actions to help 

build a culture of life. Join today help build a 
culture of life. Join today at 

www.9daysforlife.com. 

2020 Contribution Statements are available 
upon request. Please call the Parish Office 
at 508-885-3111 x102 and let us know if you 
will need one mailed to you.   

A Message from Fr. Bill… 

January 22, 2021 is a Day of Prayer                 

For the Legal Protection of Unborn 

Children. Please observe this day as a 

particular day of prayer for the 

unborn and the dignity of the human 

person. 

To unite our prayers with the 

prayers of those around the country, 

we will have Mass on Friday, January 

22nd at 7:00PM with exposition of 

the Blessed Sacrament and will pray 

the Stations of the Cross for life.    

In this way our parish can pray of a 

respect of life from conception to 

natural death. 

See the bulletin insert this week for    

a letter from Bishop McManus and  

on the reverse side suggestions for  

ways to observe this special day of 

prayer.  

The 2022 Mass book is here. Call the Parish Office 

(508-885-3111 x102) if you would like to make a 

Mass intention for 2022. The suggested stipend for 

a Mass intention is $10. 

We wish to thank 

Judi Brennan for the 

outstanding repair 

and repainting of  

our Sacred Heart of 

Jesus statue. Thank you for the 

gift of your time & talent !  

We are updating the sick and 

recovering list in the bulletin, 

Please contact the Parish Office 

(508-885-3111 x103) and let us know 

if you would like to add a new 

name to the list or if you wish to 

keep an existing name on the  list.  


